
Bikeability – Monday to Thursday next week 
A quick reminder that Owls will be taking their Bikeability course next week. Year 5 will be out every 
morning and Year 6 each afternoon from Monday to Thursday. Please ensure your child comes with 
their bike and helmet ready on Monday morning, we will allow the children to bring their bikes round 
to the back playground when they arrive. You can secure your child’s bike overnight on the school site 
if you wish, however this will be at your own risk. 
 
Children will still be expected to wear school uniform, although please make sure they have layers and 
waterproof coats if the weather looks inclement. 
 
Young Voices – Ticket Deadline Monday 23rd September 
A quick reminder that Young Voices ticket and t-shirt orders for Owls class are now due, the deadline 
is Monday. 
 
Reception to Yr6 Nasal Flu Vaccines - Monday 23rd September 
The nasal flu vaccination team will be with us on Monday, they will only be administering the vaccine 
to those who have given consent via the online form. 
 
Reading Meetings - Monday 23rd September 
A quick reminder that we will be holding information meetings about the new programme of reading 
on Monday 23rd September. We will hold two meetings and we hope as many of you can attend 
either of them. The first meeting will start at 9.15am in the school hall and the second meeting will 
start at 2.30pm. If you cannot attend the meeting, all handouts and presentations will be available on 
the school website.  
 
One of the key messages I will be sharing in this meeting is that it is OK to read the same book more 
than once and that we would actively encourage this. The Monster Phonics programme should not be 
seen as a race to get through the books as quickly as you can, but as a progressive scheme of learning 
which is reinforcing the phonics sounds your children have learnt at school. I will also emphasise the 
importance of parents checking and signing the home-school records. These records are a key piece 
of communication between school and home and allow us to know when your child is ready to move 
on to their next reading book. 
 
Community Event – 12th October 
The Priors Village Events Committee have organised a community event, please see the attached 
flyer. 
 


